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Update on Intergenerational Program 
The Age is Just a Number program is an intergenerational program that brings together     
children and adults to learn from and connect with each other. This week, the program's  
participants engaged in pot plant painting, with 17 children and 8 adults taking part. 
The activity allowed for creative expression and the development of new skills, as each      
participant decorated their own unique pot. Next week, they will plant plants in their newly 
decorated pots, further building on the skills they have learned. 
 
This program will be completed at the end of the term, with only three weeks left to go.   
Parents will be invited to join in on the last week to celebrate the accomplishments of the 
program's participants in a graduation ceremony. Feedback from participants agree that this 
program provides a valuable opportunity for individuals of different age groups to connect 
and learn from each other.  
 
Participants are excited about this program as is an important initiative that helps to bridge 
the gap between generations, reduce ageism, and promote greater understanding and     
empathy across age groups. The program's activities, like pot plant painting, provide a fun 
and engaging way for individuals to connect and learn from each other, making it a valuable 
experience for all involved. 

 
 Rates Installment Due 
Attention all property owners, please note 
that the final instalment of rates for the cur-
rent financial year is due on the 4th of April 
2023. Please ensure that payment is made on 
time to avoid any late payment penalties.  

If you are experiencing financial hardships or 
require assistance with payment arrange-
ments, please do not hesitate to contact the 
Shire Office . We are here to help and support 
you during these challenging times. 

Audit Committee 
Meeting 

The Shire of Pingelly Audit & Risk      
Committee Meeting will be held on 1pm 
15 March 2023 at the Shire Offices. 
Please note that while parts of this 
meeting are open to the public, sections 
of this meeting are closed to the public 
in accordance with the Local                
Government Act 2005.  


